
S20. Report of the Scrutiny Panel – Pupil Equity Fund 
 

A report by the Director of Corporate and Housing Services presenting the 
report by the Scrutiny Panel on its review of Pupil Equity Funding had been 
submitted.  The convener noted that due to unforeseen circumstances 
neither the convener of the panel, Councillor Flynn, nor its lead officer, 
David Mackay had been able to attend the meeting.  Given this, he 
proposed that consideration be deferred until the next meeting of the 
committee on 1 April 2021. 

 
 Decision  
 

The Scrutiny Committee agreed to defer consideration of the item to its 
next meeting on 1 April 2021. 
 

 
 


